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Sojourn	Cellars	Celebrates	Opening	of	Renovated	Sonoma	Square	Tasting	Salon	
First	renovation	in	ten	years	enlivens	the	tasting	experience	for	guests.	

	
SONOMA,	California	(August	1,	2017)	–	Sojourn	Cellars,	a	family-owned	producer	of	highly	
rated	Pinot	noir,	Chardonnay	and	Cabernet	Sauvignon	wines,	has	completed	a	four-month	
renovation	of	its	popular	Sonoma	Square	Tasting	Salon.	Enhancements	include	new	wine	
country	chic	furniture	and	a	wall	mural	that	gives	guests	the	impression	that	they	are	tasting	in	
a	vineyard.	
	
“The	configuration	of	our	Tasting	Salon	has	always	been	akin	to	welcoming	visitors	into	our	
home,”	notes	Sojourn	proprietor	Craig	Haserot.	“With	our	recent	renovations,	the	salon	is	now	
more	emblematic	of	the	superior	quality	of	our	wines,	and	it	allows	us	to	create	even	more	
gracious	and	memorable	guest	experiences.”	
	
We	are	also	pleased	to	welcome	our	new	Director	of	Hospitality,	Amanda	Murphy.	Amanda	
comes	to	us	from	the	Napa	Valley	side	of	wine	country,	where	her	vast	knowledge	and	
experience	will	be	a	huge	asset	to	the	Sojourn	Cellars	Tasting	Salon	and	team.		
	
The	renovated	Tasting	Salon	is	open	daily	by	appointment	only	from	10	am	until	4	pm.	To	make	
a	reservation,	email	salon@sojourncellars.com	or	call	707.938.7212.	
	
Winery	contact:	
Sherrie	Perkovich	
Director	of	Marketing	
707.933.9753	
sherrie@sojourncellars.com	
	
	

	



	
	
	

	
	
	


